
1

Theresa Utton-Jerman

Subject: Public Hearing

My Name is AJ Hamel and I'm from Brattleboro  

 

And I think that the State should use some of the remaining $200 million of CARES Act Funding to not only provide 

Stimulus Checks for Vermonters and Hazard Pay for our Front line workers the reason why is that my younger sister who 

works at a Nursing Home in Vernon and should be rewarded for all the hard work and sacrifice during the COVID-19 

Pandemic and how the Stimulus Checks will work as follows  

 

Individuals Under $75,000 - $500 or $1000 

Vermonters on Social Security  

SS/SSDI/SSI/RRB/VA -$1000 or $1500 

Couples and File Jointly Under $150,000 

$1500 or $2000 

+$250 or $500 per Child Under 25 

 

I believe that Vermonters who have cooperated with the Governor's COVID-19 Orders should be rewarded for all of the 

hard work during this difficult time in our State's History  

 

If there's money in the Governor's Fiscal Year 2021 Budget Proposal for either the Stimulus Checks or the Hazard Pay 

Proposal that would be terrific if not there's the Remaining $200 Million in CARES Act Funding you Lawmakers can use to 

pay for at least The Stimulus Checks and maybe Some Hazard Pay for all front line workers who have worked there butts 

off during the COVID-19 Pandemic  

 

Thank You for giving me the opportunity to address you today and If you have any questions please Respond  

 

Please Respond to the email as soon as you can  

 

Thank You  

 

Sincerely  

AJ Hamel  

 


